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   Welcome 
 

Welcome to all our new parents and to our returning 
ones!  We would love for you to join our masses and 
help us to put even more into Meltham Moor Primary 
School. Last year we provided over £5,000 of support 
to the school, helping to provide a fantastic book 
scheme throughout each year group as well as sup-
porting many school events and helping to support 
learning experiences for the children. We would love 
more  
people to help us and warmly welcome any new mem-
bers to the team! 

 
 

What we have done for Meltham Moor over the     
summer 

 
Over the summer, Mrs Higham has been spending 
PTA funds on revamping the reading scheme.  We 
have now moved away from Biff, Chip and Kipper for 
Reception and Year 1 and have started a phonics 
based reading scheme.  This will be expanded through-
out the school over the next year.  The PTA has com-
mitted annual funds to support this venture. 

 
Year 6 SATS - money is ready and waiting for the revi-
sion books, SATS week breakfast and any balance to 
support the post exam week trip. 

 
 
What have we got planned? 
 

➢ We have a social ‘Autumnal Sweep’ planned for Saturday the 19th of November, at 
09:30-12:00 in which we will tidy and clear the leaves on the pathways around 
school – children are welcome to help and tea and coffee will be made available. 
Any volunteers would be greatly appreciated. 

➢ A school disco is planned for Thursday 24th November. Details have been sent via 
the school and the PTA seeks any help with organizing refreshments at the discos. 
Should you be available to help, please could you contact the PTA directly or in-
form the office.  

➢ The week beginning 5th December will see the commencement of the school’s 
Christmas Concerts. The PTA aims to provide refreshments at these concerts and 
would greatly welcome any support parents could give.  

Committee  

Members 

Chair - Richard Crankshaw 

Treasurer – Lisa Moorhouse 

Secretary – James Gwynne 

Minutes Secretary – Faye Denby 

Staff Rep - Mrs Woodfield 

Staff Rep - Mrs Heppenstall 

Staff Rep - Miss Manuel 

 

Meetings 

We meet at school, in the staff 
room, and try to get together 
monthly.  Details are included on 
the School Newsletter. 

Our next meeting will be on Tues-
day 17th January 2023, at the 
school at 15:30. Please feel free 
to join us, members and non-
members alike! 
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➢ The PTA have recently organized the uniform cupboards – plenty of pieces of uni-
form are available should you require any – simply enquire at the office should you 
need anything.  

➢ Christmas cards and Christmas hampers have and are in the process of being 
completed with support from the PTA. Donations for hampers will be much appre-
ciated as will support of the Christmas card requests.  

➢ Meltham Moor Big Dig! – The PTA are creating a project to tidy up and manage 
the woodland area and revamp the memorial garden.  Both areas need a general 
tidy up and then someone to manage the maintenance and upkeep of both sites 
going forward.  Any help would be appreciated in any of the following areas:- 

o Clearing and straightening the paving and steps 
o Mending and fixing fencing 
o Clearing planters and raised beds 
o Cutting the grass 
o Deciding what to plant and planting 
o General upkeep 

There is even a pond area which, if anyone has the knowledge or experience to 
clear and bring into a condition that the children could enjoy, would be a brilliant 
addition to the area as well. 

➢ Woodlands Plan – Some work has already been done on the woodland area but 
further help to clear fallen branches, mend fences, spread bark chippings and cre-
ate paths would make the area much easier and more enjoyable for the children to 
use.  We are also looking at creating a second woodland area, specifically for 
KS1, so any ideas and support in this would be welcome as well. 

 
How Can You Help? 
 
Your time and ideas - We are always looking for new volunteers to give their time and/or 
ideas. If you are interested please reach out to a committee member in the playground, 
contact us via pta@meltammoor.org, or simply come along to our next meeting – we’d 
love to see you! Our next meeting is set for Tuesday 17th January at 15.30 at the school – 
please come and join us! 
 
Easy Funding - Want to help the school whilst you shop with no cost to you? If so, down-
load the app and as you shop, a percentage may be donated to school - shops participat-
ing include Shoe Zone, Sainsburys, Asda and George, Ticketmaster, Amazon, eBay.   So 
far we have raised over £500 for school using this app.  For further details go to 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk  
 
Amazon Smile – we are proud to announce that we are now set up on Amazon Smile! 
Start your shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk, or with smile.amazon.co.uk activated in the 
app, and they will donate 0.5% of the eligible purchase amount — at no extra cost to you! 
 
Can your employer help? - Speak to your employer, there are employers out there look-
ing for charities to support or are happy to give cash donations, either directly or by 
matching your fundraising activity. Lots of employers also give employees a paid day of 
leave for local volunteering – we are always looking for help with a variety of tasks and 
activities throughout the school.  

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/f.html?C=2ZVPCGF0YXL9S&K=3FZV6PCR13P4Y&M=urn:rtn:msg:20220927184109c1efc8b2f34d49a8ba1967921040p0eu&R=3A33C5NYAH9H0&T=C&U=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.co.uk%2Fref%3Dpe_35574081_636600231_smi_em_we20_remb_smi&H=UY9PVPIR50OM4E277N71TIXVMMYA&ref_=pe_35574081_636600231_smi_em_we20_remb_smi
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Fundraising Calendar 

To enable us to continue supporting the school where we can, we need to continue to 
raise funds. A selection of fundraising ideas have been put forward. We’d love to hear 
what you think and/or if you have any other suggestions and if you can offer help with any 
please do get in touch!  
 
Autumn Term: 
 
September      November 
 
School Lottery     Disco 
       Grounds clearance day (leaves) 
October 
       December 
Parents Evening      
Bags4Schools     Christmas Hampers 
Christmas cards     Christmas Concerts 
 


